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Thank you for the opportunity to work on this project. If you have questions, please contact Sheldon 
Sorensen (952-832-2970 or ssorensen@barr.com) or Michelle Stockness (952-832-2754 or 
mstockness@barr.com). 

If the terms of this agreement are acceptable to the City of Blaine, please date and sign in the space 
provided below. Keep one copy for your records and return the other to Barr Engineering Co. 

The City will also need to authorize Larson Data Communications to proceed with their work scope as 
described in the attached proposal from Larson Data. Please note that the City may need to provide a 
bucket truck and operator at some of the project sites in order for Larson Data to conduct their work. As 
noted in our email correspondence of this week, we understand that the City can provide the truck and 
operator if needed. 

Sincerely, 

By: Sheldon Sorensen, PE 
Its: Vice President, Principal in Charge 

Michelle Stockness, PE 
Project Manager 

Enclosure: Larson Data Communications proposal dated May 10, 2017 

Accepted this_ day of ___ � 2017 

CITY OF BLAINE 

By _______________ _ 

Its ________________ _

By _______________ _ 

Its ________________ _  

Tom Ryan, Mayor

Clark Arneson, City Manager








